
I wholeheartedly support this measure.  I live in North Portland, and like others in my neighborhood and those in surrounding 
neighborhoods, I suffer increased environmental pollutants from greenhouse gas emissions and other toxics because of Swan 
Island, I-5, and Columbia Boulevard.  I have been struck by how companies like NW Metals and others in the Cully Neighborhood 
have had significant health impacts.  
I suffer from asthma.  Particularly in the summer or during inversions other times of the year, I cannot comfortably or safely leave my 
house without impacting my health and well-being.  Please push this legislation forward.
I am a member of the Clean Air Committee of the Arbor Lodge Neighborhood, and active within the Multnomah County Democratic 
Party.
Nancy Hedrick, Portland 97217


